
State of Florida ORIGINAL' 

DATE: FEBRUARY 24, 1998 
TO: Kimberly Caswell 

Nancy White 
Charles Rehwinkel 

FROM. Beth Keating 
RE: Docket No. 930173-TL - Meeting On Directory Assistance and Telephone Book 

Listings in the Polo ParWFour Comers Area - RESCHEDULED 
VIA FACSIMILE 

Due to scheduling conflicts, the informal conference/workshop on problems relating to 
Directory Assistance and Telephone Book Listings in the Polo ParWFour Comers area that was 
originally set for March 3, 1998, at 1O:OO a.m., in Room 309 of the Gerald Gunter Building, 
has k e n  rescheduled. The workshop will now be held on Thursday, March 5 ,  1998, at 1000 
a m . ,  in Room 309. You may reach me at (850) 413-6212 if you have any questions or 
concerns. 

BK:bk 

cc: AnnShelfer 


